
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:23 PM 
'mollallen2272@comcast.net' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10454-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Moll. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 

Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

To/lU Hover 
C.OVIA.VIA.LSS~OV\, Deputti C.LerR. I 

FLorLdci PubLLc ser1Lce C.OV1A.V1A.LssLoV1-

2540 sviuV1A.C1rd OCIR. 1souLevcird 

TClLLClviClssee, FL 32333 
PvioVl-e: (gso) 4:t3-b4bJ-

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:25 PM 
To: 'Allen Moll' <mollallen2272@comcast.net> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Moll. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

To/lU Hover 
C.OVIA.VIA.LSS~OV\, De-putt) C.LerR. I 

FLoY-Lcfo PubL~c ser1Lce C.OV1A.V1A.Lss~oV\, 

2540 sviuV1A.C1rc;l OCIR. 1souLevcird 

TC!LLC!viClssee, FL 32333 
PvioVl-e: (gso) 4:t3-b4b J-

From: mollallen2272=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <mollallen2272=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On 

Behalf Of Allen Moll 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 2:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



Dear Commissioner 

As i am sure you are aware, the majority of homeowners in FL are retirees on fixed incomes. 

Our finances give us very little wiggle room for rate increases that far outpace our income. 

Please keep this in mind when you vote on the proposed increase in FPL rates. You too may 

someday join us! 

Thank you, 
Allen Moll 
2272 Pellam Blvd. 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948-3468 

Thank you, 

Allen Moll 
2272 PELLAM BL VD 
PORT CHARLOTTE FL, 33948-3468 
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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:25 PM
To: 'Allen Moll'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Mr. Moll. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: mollallen2272=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <mollallen2272=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On 
Behalf Of Allen Moll 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 2:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
As i am sure you are aware, the majority of homeowners in FL are retirees on fixed incomes. 
Our finances give us very little wiggle room for rate increases that far outpace our income. 
Please keep this in mind when you vote on the proposed increase in FPL rates. You too may 
someday join us! 
 
Thank you,  
Allen Moll 
2272 Pellam Blvd. 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948-3468 
 
Thank you, 
 
Allen Moll 
2272 PELLAM BLVD 
PORT CHARLOTTE FL, 33948-3468  

 

 




